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PARISH STEWARDSHIP 
November 3rd & 4th, 2012 

 

Sacrificial Offering ..............................       $11,296.00 
Loose Offertory ....................................              918.00 
Auto Bank Withdrawal ........................           2,265.00 
Total .....................................................       $14,479.00 

To meet our budget, we need an average of  
$16,000.00 each week.  

 

Vision and Spirit ..................................            $725.00 
     Vision and Spirit YTD ....................       $92,042.00 
Maint. & Improvement ........................            $230.00 

ONLINE GIVING 
If you pay your contributions by automatic transfer, please check 
your bank or charge card statements. We have had parishioners 
call the office saying their deductions are not being taken out. 
If you find you have a problem, please contact Vicki at the 
Parish Office at 490-1352 ext. 203. 

STEWARDSHIP FORMS: 
HELP!!! We need your completed Stewardship form. Just let 
us know what you volunteer for or would like to volunteer for. 
Please return stewardship forms to the Parish Office or 
collection baskets. If you need help filling them out contact 
Deb Langenhuizen (Volunteer Coordinator) at 490-1352 ext. 
211. Thank you to all who have already returned them! 

THE FACES OF STEWARDSHIP 
Nativity Parish Family Tree 
 
Something new this Christmas season!! 
Nativity Parish will have its very own 
“Parish Family Tree” in the Narthex 
starting the weekend of Nov. 24th/25th 
through the Christmas Season. Each family 
is invited to bring in a family ornament 
from their home to place upon our Parish 
Family Tree. No heirlooms or extremely valuable baubles 
please! 
 
After Epiphany, the family claims their ornament and packs it 
away until next year. If an ornament is not claimed, it will be 
packed with our tree and used to adorn our Parish Tree every 
year. So, to claim or not to claim is the question. 
 
Please sign the Parish Tinsel Book as a contributor to the 
beauty of our parish. When you sign the “Tinsel Book” please 
include your name and a description of your ornament. Family 
names will be published in the New York Times and Church 
Bulletin. 

WE’RE LOOKING FOR $CRIP VOLUNTEERS! 
Would you like to sell $CRIP before and after the weekend 
Masses? Perhaps you had a change in your life & would like to 
help the Parish (new to the area, new to the parish, retired from 
work, looking for something more to do to help the Parish). You 
can sell $CRIP at the Mass you attend. It is very easy and what a 
wonderful way to help Nativity Parish. Call Luanne at 499-4513 
for details. Please consider!  

$CRIP 
Do you buy groceries, gas or go to restaurants? If so, we have 
SCRIP for you! Please stop by the Narthex after mass to see 
the large selection we have available to take right home with 
you. This is a very easy and no-cost way to support Nativity. 
Dedicated $CRIP volunteers are in the narthex after all Masses 
to provide just what you need. $CRIP can also be purchased at 
the Parish Office during the week from 9:00 AM to 3:30 PM. 
Call the Parish Office if you have any questions at 499-5156 
and to check availability. 

 
 

Connect 4 is a monthly gathering of high school youth who are 
looking for ways to connect their faith to their everyday lives. 
Be inspired, be challenged, be changed! Connect 4 
DODGEBALL Sunday, November 25th at St. John the Baptist, 
2597 Glendale Avenue from 5-7 PM. 

The Parish Office will be closed Thursday, November 22nd and 
Friday, November 23rd in observance of Thanksgiving.  

THANKSGIVING DAY MASS—(9:00 AM) 
Sign-up sheets are located in the Sacristy and Usher’s Room for 
Liturgical Ministers wishing to serve. Please sign-up today!  

On behalf of Fr. Jack 
and the Nativity 
Parish Staff, we wish 
you a Happy and 
Blessed 
Thanksgiving!!! We 
are grateful for our parishioners and 
their gifts of time, talent and treasure. 



SUN:  Advent Wreath Sale After All Masses 
 8:30 AM Songleader/Organist  
 10:15 AM Songleader/Organist  
 

MON: 9:30 AM Eucharistic Adoration-Chapel 
 12:00 PM Quilting and Needlework Group-Lounge 
 6:30 PM Catholicism-DVD Series-Bona Hall 
 

TUE:  NO Religious Ed Sessions (Grade 3-5) 
 

WED:  NO Religious Ed Sessions (Grade 6-11) 
 4:30 PM Children’s Choir Rehearsal-Lounge 
 7:30 PM Youth Group-JP2 
 

SAT: 12:00 PM Room at the Inn-Kitchen 
 5:00 PM Songleader/Organist 
 

SUN: 8:30 AM Nativity Choir  
 9:00 AM Sunday Morning Hospitality-Bona Hall 
 10:15 AM Church Time/RE Grades 1 & 2 
 10:15 AM Songleader/Organist  

Sunday, November 18, 
 8:30  Marie Billodeau 
 10:15  Deceased Family Members of Steve &  
     Rose Janus 
 

Monday, November 19, 
 9:00 Communion Prayer Service 
 

Tuesday, November 20, 
 9:00  Adell Goroni 
 

Wednesday, November 21, 
 8:00  Fr. Tony Dolski 
 2:00  Beverly Nault (Woodside) 
 

Thursday, November 22 (Thanksgiving Day),  
 9:00  Fred & Virginia Eatherton 
   Bernice Gigot 
   Toby Neidl & Son David 
 2:00  Jane Garrigan (San Luis) 
 

Friday, November 23, 
 9:00  Urban Schumacher 
 

Saturday, November 24, 
 5:00  The Henry Zuidmulder Family 
   Flora Lees  
 

Sunday, November 25, 
 8:30  Mary, Dorothy & Donald Zipper 
   Elizabeth Cizman 
 10:15  Leo & Beulah Novitski 
   Larry Mackey 
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All Masses celebrated at Nativity of Our Lord 
Parish are for the living and deceased members of 

our parish. Up to five special intentions can be 
remembered at each Mass! 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF NOV. 18TH 
Sunday  Dn 12:1-3/Heb 10:11-14, 18/Mk 13:24-32  
Monday Rv 1:1-4; 2:1-5/Lk 18:35-43  
Tuesday Rv 3:1-6, 14-22/Lk 19:1-10  
Wednesday Rv 4:1-11/Lk 19:11-28  
Thursday Rv 5:1-10/Lk 19:41-44  
Friday  Rv 10:8-11/Lk 19:45-48  
Saturday Rv 11:4-12/Lk 20:27-40  
Sunday  Dn 7:13-14/Rv 1:5-8/Jn 18:33b-37  

 
SUNDAY MORNING 

HOSPITALITY 
 

There will be no coffee and donut holes after the  
8:30 AM & 10:15 AM Mass this Sunday. 

M y Brothers in Christ, 
 
 

Fr. Callistus Elue from Nigeria is the pastor at St. Joseph parish 
in Crandon, WI. Fr. Elue left for Nigeria yesterday for a six 
week visit. He said there are many reports of Muslims 
murdering Christians......even taking children from schools and 
killing them. He indicated that this terrorism is widespread in 
Nigeria at this time. The evil one is busy trying to destroy the 
Church, which is apparently growing in Africa. "The blood of 
the martyrs is the seed". 
 

Please join me in prayer for Fr. Elue's safety and for the 
followers of Jesus in Nigeria. And let's pray for the conversion 
of the Muslims, too. 
 

Deacon John Ingala 
Associate Director of Development & Marketing 
Jesuit Retreat House on Lake Winnebago  

SIZZLIN’ 60-’S  
Cost: $85.00 
The Fireside’s All New Live Band Revue. 
The 1960’s was the most creative, turbulent, 
exciting and entertaining decade of the last 
half of the 20th Century. It was an era of new 
styles, ideas, and fabulous new music. 
Remember the Beatles, Simon and 
Garfunkel, Peter, Paul and Mary, the 
Supremes and many more. The Fireside Band will give tribute 
to that unforgettable decade. Join the folks from Nativity on 
Wednesday, January 30th. Call Vicki at  
490-1352 ext. 203 for more details. 
 
This will be great Christmas gifts! 



Don’t Miss It... 
Prepare Your Heart for Christmas! 

“Behold the Lamb of God” 
A Special Concert at Nativity Parish 

Wednesday, November 28, 2012 
5:45 PM: Pizza and refreshments in Bona Hall 

6:30 to 7:30 PM: Concert 
 

All parish members are welcome to attend this free event, an Advent classic collection of songs 
proclaiming the birth, death, and resurrection of Christ. St. Norbert College students and other 
community members will be performing songs such as “Gather Round, Ye Children Come”, “O Come, 
O Come, Emmanuel” and “While Shepherds Watched”. Composed by Christian artist Andrew 
Peterson, the songs of this concert are a special opportunity to help our community prepare to celebrate 
Jesus’ birth. Sponsored by Nativity Faith Formation, this concert is appropriate for children, youth, and 
adults of all ages.  
 
Please register by Monday, November 26. Contact Charmaine at the Parish Office (499-6012 or 
natcb@nativityparish.com); specify whether you are registering for dinner and concert, or concert only, 
and how many will attend. There is no charge for dinner or the concert, but in solidarity with those who 
will lack adequate nourishment and shelter this winter, we invite each person attending to bring a non-
perishable food item for local food pantries. 

NATIVITY SERVICE EXPERIENCE 
Thanks to all who participated! 
56 parish members came to Nativity’s annual Service Experience, held in conjunction 
with national “Make A Difference” day. Participants could work in Bona Hall on 
projects such as decorating mittens for Nativity’s Giving Tree; assembling care 
packages for parish college students away at school; and assembling bereavement 
baskets for parish members who have lost loved ones. Several families and individuals 
also went out to the homes of elderly and homebound parish members for leaf raking, 
fall cleanup, and visiting. We are proud and grateful for the efforts of all our parish 
members who took time in service of others, showing Christian discipleship. Special 
thanks to Ginny Laukka, Giving Tree Coordinator, and the Family Life 
Commission who planned and prepared for this event several months in advance, 
working hard during the event to ensure a positive experience for all. 
 
Here are some comments from college students who received care packages: 
 

“I am really in need of spiritual guidance right now so this package was just the right thing that came into my life. THANK YOU!” 
 

“Thank you for the package, prayers, and constant support!” 
 

“This care package came at the perfect time. Thank you for keeping me in your prayers and I will continue to keep all of you in 
mine. Thanks again!” 
 

“Church is cooler than I thought!” 
 

“It filled my heart to feel the prayers that are being said for us college students from our family at Nativity and the family we have in 
the youth group. Sending love and prayers back your way!” 

Volunteers decorate “mittens” for Nativity’s 
annual Christmas Giving Tree, which provides 
an item of need and a toy to local children in 
need. (photo courtesy of Shelly Paul) 
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THE BOOK OF THE DEAD 
In Memory Of Your Loved One 
This book will be on a stand next to the Baptismal 
Font during the month of November to honor our 
deceased. The book is placed on the Funeral Pall 
and is illuminated by the Paschal (Easter) Candle. The Font is a 
place of life and death, for it is where we are baptized into Christ 
Jesus; where we die, are buried, and are raised to new life in 
Christ Jesus. During November, record the names of family and 
friends who have died.  
 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION— 
A CHANGE IN TIME  
Based on current attendance, we find the need to 
adjust the time that we offer the Exposition of the 
Blessed Sacrament on Mondays. Starting 
Monday, November 5th we will end adoration at 
1:00 PM. We still need more volunteers to sign up for a time-
slot on Mondays. Please sign up on the sheet located at the rear 
of church next to the poster (Eucharistic Adoration).  
 

LECTORS—The 2013 Lector Workbooks are now available 
for you pick up in the rear sacristy. The Church will be using 
Cycle C readings (The Year of Luke’s Gospel) for the entire 
year, beginning the First Sunday of Advent (December 2, 2012). 
 

TAIZE PRAYER—Cancelled!!! 
Taize Prayer which was scheduled on November 28th has been 
cancelled due to the concert (“Behold the Lamb of God”) which 
will be taking place in church. The next Taize Prayer will be on 
Wednesday, December 19th (6:30 PM). All parishioners are 
invited to the concert on November 28th beginning with Pizza 
and refreshments in Bona Hall (5:45 PM), followed by the 
Concert (6:30 to 7:30 PM). See bulletin for more details. 
 

ADVENT DECORATIONS 
will take place Monday, November 26th from 6:30-8:30 PM. 
The Worship Commission needs your assistance with these 
decorations. Please consider lending us a hand for an hour or so. 
 

PREPARING FOR CHRISTMAS 
“The Nativity of Our Lord”: Advent is soon upon us 
(December 2nd). It marks a new liturgical year for the Church 
and launches our preparation for the feast of Christmas. The 
Worship Commission is busy preparing for Advent and needs 
your assistance with the following: Advent Candles for the 
Wreath will be part of the entrance procession so we’re in need 
of four people at each Mass to process with these candles down 
the aisles of the church to the candle stands.  
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2013 NATIVITY PARISH RAFFLE CALENDARS 
ARE HERE! 
Calendars will be on sale in the Narthex every weekend starting 
until December 31st. You can also pick them up in the Parish 
Office weekdays during office hours.  
 

Cost - $20.00. Please support Nativity Parish! 

RELIGION EDUCATION SESSIONS THIS 
WEEK 
Early Childhood Church Time, Grades 1-2:  
  No class Sunday, November 18, 10:15 AM  
  (next class Sun., Nov. 25) 
Grades 3-5: No Class Tuesday, November 20 
Grades 6-11: No Class Wednesday, November 21 
Please see the article elsewhere in this bulletin for the “Behold 
the Lamb” Concert, Wednesday, November 28—all families 
are invited! Don’t miss it! Contact Jamie Whalen, Director of 
Faith Formation, with questions (499-6012; 
natjw@nativityparish.com). 

Seventh Session this Week 
 Monday, November 19, 6:30 to 7:45 PM in Bona Hall 

Episode Seven: "Word Made Flesh, True Bread of Heaven: 
The Mystery of the Liturgy and the Eucharist” 

 

Father Barron explores the ancient practices of the Church’s 
worship that endure to this very day, and the notion that “all 
value is summed up in the liturgy, the supreme act by which we 
commune with God.” Considered by the Catholic Faith to be 
“the source and summit” of its identity and mission, the 
Eucharist is the central practice of the Church’s culture. Father 
Barron describes all the parts of the Mass, and shows how the 
Sacred Liturgy embodies the whole of the Faith in diverse 
places as Jerusalem, Rome, Chicago, Orvieto, and Mexico City. 
 

Carol and Walter Fountain, Adult Faith Formation leaders and 
parish members, will lead a brief discussion period each 
evening after the approximately 45-minute video is shown. 
There is no charge for the course and there are no required 
materials. Participants may attend any single session or as 
many as they wish. Call Jamie Whalen, Director of Faith 
Formation, at 499-6012 for more information. 

DO YOU NEED ADVENT CANDLES, 
WREATHS OR CALENDARS? 
The Family Life Commission is having its annual Advent 
Supplies Sale in the Narthex this weekend after all Masses. 
Please stop by to say hello, have a snack or browse our Advent 
supplies. Advent begins December 2nd. 
 

DO YOU HAVE PRIZES WE COULD 
USE FOR FAMILY BINGO ON 
JANUARY 27TH? 
We are in need of new or gently used prizes suitable 
for either adults or children. If you can help, please bring to the 
Parish Office and label Family Bingo. THANK YOU! 

THANK YOU!!! 
Special Thanks to the anonymous donor for providing the 
NEW lighting in Church and the Lison Room. What a 
difference. God's Blessings to you!  



BAPTISMS: 
Parents may schedule their child’s baptism after they have 
completed a two-part preparation program. Call the Parish 
Office at least 60 days before Baptism for interview and 
preparation session. 
 

2012 & 2013 BAPTISM DATES: 
December 9, January 13 and February 3 
 

SACRAMENT OF ANOINTING OF THE SICK: 
(following 8:30 AM Mass—See Dates Listed Below) 
This Sacrament is offered to anyone in need of Christ’s 
healing touch. The Anointing of the Sick is a sacrament for 
those who are in need of physical, emotional, or spiritual 
healing. Think of friends and loved ones who may want to 
receive this sacrament and invite them to this Mass. 
 

2012 ANOINTING OF THE SICK DATES: 
December 30. 
 

RCIA—Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults 
Do you want to know more about the Catholic faith? Are you or 
someone you know interested in becoming baptized or 
confirmed as a Catholic? For more information about this 
process call Wayne Efferson (490-1352, ext. 206) or 
natwe@nativityparish.com. 

 CRISIS CENTER PREGNANCY HOTLINE 
 436-8888 433-9955 

CALENDAR RAFFLE WINNERS!!! 
November 
7th Ian McNeill ................... $25.00 11th Caroline Janz………......$50.00 
8th Tony Bouche .............. $25.00     12th Nancy Cooney................$25.00 
9th 4 of a Kind ................. $25.00 13th Margie Moens………....$25.00 
10th Roger Bohn ................ $25.00   

Please allow 2-3 weeks for processing payment. 
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CHRISTMAS CARDS!!— 
Beautiful cards for everyone! 
Foil embossed, foil-leafed are just some of the kinds defining 
this year’s selection of Christmas cards that will be sold by the 
Knights of Columbus volunteers. All profits will be given to 
the Knights charities at Nativity. Stop by in the Narthex to see 
the selections. 

THE GIFT OF WARMTH 
Parishioners are invited to give the gift of warmth this fall by 
donating new or gently used blankets to "THE BLANKET 
PROJECT". The Blanket Project was started by Elizabeth 
Stangel, an area college student, and is in its 3rd year. To date 
she has collected over 200 blankets that have been given to needy 
families in the greater Green Bay area. As this worthwhile 
project expands, the Nativity Social Concerns Commission 
welcomed the opportunity for our parish to be a collection site. 
Collection boxes will be in the Narthex until the 25th. We ask 
that gently used blankets be laundered before being donated. 
Thank you for your generosity. Questions can be directed to: 
blanketswarmhearts@gmail.com. 
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